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staff directories, school information and YES Team Programs.
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Thank you!
Thanks to the Zion Evangelical Missionary Church
for providing our teachers with a hot yummy
meal.

Thank you to Pizza King for providing delicious
Milkshakes to our Girls and Boys Basketball
teams.

Thank you to Essentials for the Community for
providing meat and cheese to help feed students
who need a healthy snack.

Thank you to the Medicine River Wildlife Centre
and Erin Young for speaking to the grade 5
students about the Centre and for introducing
the beautiful Great Horned owl, Olive.

Prairie Whistle Lunch - April 25th
Chicken Bacon Ranch Wraps from Prairie
Whistle Food Co. is on the lunch menu for
April 25th. The deadline to order on Student
QuickPay is April 11th by 12:00 p.m.

YES Program Updates
Please visit the calendar on westglen.ca for
current updates regarding the YES program
with Ms. Monica.

Grade 5 - Swimming
Grade 5 students will be swimming on April
24th at 1:00 p.m. 

Next Meeting is April 30th! (Last one for the
school year.)
What are Parent Advisory Council Meetings?
"PAC" meets the last Tuesday of every second
month at 12:00pm in the Conference Room
with Mrs. Massel and Mrs. Miller. If your child
attends Westglen please join us!
The purpose of PAC is to:

encourage parent involvement in the
school,
support programs that are enhanced by
parent participation,
increase communication between parents,
community and school staff,
promote co-operation between the home
and school in providing support for the
education of our children.

Parent Advisory Council Meetings

Spring Break April 15 - 19th

https://www.studentquickpay.com/chinook/
https://www.studentquickpay.com/chinook/


MRS. IS 2024 SKI TRIP



PARENT REMINDERS

Good afternoon,

Westglen staff are planning ahead for the upcoming year.

We are asking parents and guardians to ensure that they can sign into their PowerSchool parent
portal account before the end of the year. If you are having troubles with your username or
password, please contact the school before the end of May to get help.

This is for all active K to 12 students.

Please try to sign into the link below to ensure your username and password. 

In Mid August, Chinook’s Edge will be sending home your “Annual Re-Enrollment and Consents” for
the 2024-2025 year. The form will need to be completed and submitted prior to the start of the
school year.

The form will ensure your registration and certain consents for the upcoming school year.

The form contains a Walking field trip, Technology, and FOIP consents that has to be completed
every year before your child can participate in these activities. 

Thank you.

https://www.westglen.ca/parents/https-powerschool-cesd73-ca-public

If you have verified that you can sign in then you are good.

https://www.westglen.ca/parents/https-powerschool-cesd73-ca-public

